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As a rancher in Coos County, I recommend you oppose SB 85.  The livestock 

industry is the bread and butter of our county and many operations are family 

ranches which have worked the land for over 100 years.  The legislature should not 

be making determinations as to numbers of livestock/animals that change a "family 

ranch or dairy operation" into a factory farm.  This is an overreach of government's 

authority.  Oppose SB 85.  


